
COMMUNICATION ON ENGAGEMENT (COE) 

  

Sense International  

Period covered by this Communication on Engagement: July 2020-July 2022  

Part I. Statement of Continued Support by the Chief Executive or Equivalent  

22 July 2022  

To our stakeholders: I am pleased to confirm that Sense International reaffirms its 

support to the United Nations Global Compact and its Ten Principles in the areas of 

Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption.  

This is our Communication on Engagement with the United Nations Global Compact. 

We welcome feedback on its contents. In this Communication of Engagement, we 

describe the actions that our organization has taken to support the UN Global 

Compact and its Principles as suggested for an organization like ours.  

We also commit to sharing this information with our stakeholders using our primary 

channels of communication.  

Sincerely yours, Alison Marshall, Director, Sense International, London UK 

Part II. Description of Actions  

As a civil society organization we have continued to engage with the UN and with 

companies to further the UN sustainable Development Goals, particularly those 

related to inclusion of persons with disabilities, ending poverty, education and decent 

work.  Sense International has supported advocacy at the UN World Data Forum, at 

the Conference of State Parties to the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with 

Disabilities, at the High-Level Political Forum with an intervention on climate change 

and building back better, and at other international summits such as the Global 

Disability Summit.  At the national level we have engaged with organisations such as 

UNICEF and UN Women to further the rights of persons with disabilities. We engage 

with companies on their inclusion agenda, providing expertise on the inclusion of 

persons with disabilities. Additionally, we have worked further to track, baseline and 

reduce our own environmental footprint.  

 


